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Dear Parent, 
 
Everything seems so much better when the sun is shining!  

Thank you for your continued support and communication regarding Covid-19. We have had a few confirmed 

cases during this half term (both staff and pupils) but this just seems to be the way things are. I will continue to 

keep you updated! 

THE BOOK FAIR will take place in the school library (through the main school entrance by the office) next week, 

28th March, between 3pm – 4pm. Please come along and celebrate your love for reading. Thank you to The 

Trustees for organising this event! 

THE SPRING COFFEE MORNING will be held by our Trustees (PTA) in the school hall on Friday 1st April: 9:00am 

– 10:00am for KS1 parents and grandparents and 2:00pm – 3:00pm for KS2 parents and grandparents. Younger 

siblings are welcome but must be supervised. Each class will have the opportunity to buy cakes during these 

times, so we are inviting families to donate cakes, biscuits etc. that can be sold on the day. Please be nut 

aware! The money raised, will go towards the installation of a new Trim Trail for the big playground as the 

current one is out of action! Many thanks in advance for your support with this ongoing project. 

If you can help during the coffee morning, please contact the school office.  

PARENT SUPPORT WITH BIDS AND MATCH FUNDING – We are always looking for ways to raise money to 

improve our school and buy more things for the children, that the school budget does not stretch to. Please 

read the attached letter to see if this is something you or your workplace/business can help with. 

Wearing red, yellow and blue was a great success! We raised £368 which will be split between Comic Relief 

and the Ukraine Appeal. We have such compassionate children who make us proud every day, so thank you! 

FAIRTRADE is constantly celebrated in our school. The children enjoyed a Collective Worship and workshops 

led by Matthew, who left behind a selection of Fairtrade products that the children can buy from the Fairtrade 

Fairies during morning break or after school. Prices range from £1.95 - £6.95. 

For more information on free holiday activity clubs with food across West Cheshire please click on the link 

below: 

https://edsential.com/HAF2022/?sender_id=5ad864cd98f8d 

THANK YOU to those who continue to keep the safety of our children at the forefront of their minds during 

drop off and pick up times even if Mr. Davis isn’t there! I have definitely seen an improvement! 

Mr. Davis is in need of some help next Friday afternoon (1st April - 4:00pm onwards) to move some bits and 

pieces from the library. Please contact the school office as any help would be very much appreciated! 

Enjoy the sunshine this weekend! 

Best wishes, 

Theresa Rainford 
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